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ROYAL KINGDOM OF GOTZBORG

The Royal Bank of Commerce

19 March 2007

Reminder CBA (Commercial) Gotzborg Account Holders

On 20 January 2007, the Royal Bank of Commerce seized the assets of the Central Bank of Anthelia (Commercial)

Gotzborg Branch following a determination that the private banking institution had violated the Banking Regulatory
Act.

A notice was sent out to account holders at the institution on that same day regarding the process required to
acquire reimbursement of lost funds due to the closure of the CBA branch. As per the orders of Budget Plan 2007,
released on 18 March 2007, those account holders wishing to gain reimbursement must file a statement of claim with
the Royal Bank of Commerce prior to 1 May 2007. On 1 May 2007, any unclaimed funds will become the property
of the Royal Government.

If you are an account holder who has not yet filed a statement of claim, you are invited to do so by sending an email
to dukeofmontin@gotzborg.com or by posting in either of the Royal Bank of Commerce or Business forums at the
national discussion board.

Please note that proof of deposit/ownership, as well as account-type, will be required in order to have your claim
reviewed. If you have a copy of your account application with CBA (Commercial) Gotzborg, please remit that with
your claim as well.

All claims will be reviewed and reimbursement shall occur only to an account held at the Royal Bank of Commerce.
The Royal Bank of Commerce does not guarantee automatic reimbursement of claimed funds in any amount. All

claims will be subjected to a fair process to determine if a claim is valid.

Claims permitted for the Gotzborg branch of CBA only. Account holders of CBA branches in other micronations do
not fall under this order and may not receive reimbursement for lost funds at this time.

For further inquiries, please contact the Royal Bank of Commerce.
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